
 

 

 

 

 

Hello WRAPS Nation! 

 Flyers, letterheads, binder, stickers…you name it.  Anything to do with 

WRAPS dons the green and white Westchester County outlined logo we’ve 

become so familiar with over the years.  This logo has been used by WRAPS for 

over 35 years!  

As part of a new fundraising idea to bring WRAPS apparel to the 

membership, we’ve decided to give our logo a face-lift!  Who better to help 

design our new logo than our members who make WRAPS the successful 

organization that is it today?  We’re looking for new and creative ideas to become 

or be a part of the new design. 

Be part of the new logo!  We are asking for you to submit your design ideas 

to the board for consideration.  To motivate those creative brains to submit a 

design, each person who sends in a submission will receive a free item with the 

new designed logo!  To sweeten the pot and get those creative juices flowing, 

anyone who submits a design will receive a free item with the newly designed 

logo! 

 Submissions are due to Kim (kobrien@bedfordny.gov ) or Brittany 

(bneider@mynewcastle.org ) by Wednesday September 13! 
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